Dear Friends,
 
Here at Methodist Church House we are working hard to support you all in Mission and Ministry to fulfil your calling. We wanted to say how grateful we are for the way you have responded to the challenges of these current times. We have seen so many of you going the extra mile in producing web based worship, in sharing resources, and in building one another up. This last Sunday we saw hundreds of examples across the Connexion of true connexionalism and we are so encouraged. This will be a marathon and not a sprint, we are committed to serving you as you serve the world, take care of yourselves and please feel free to make contact if we can offer more, or you spot gaps that you might have ideas on filling.  Thank you. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Updates
As you will appreciate, we are in a very fluid situation, so many people want to make their suggestions and many have to be context specific. The British Government have announced they will give a daily update, we in turn intend to review any guidance given (daily or more frequently as the situation develops) and will update our advice to you as necessary, these can be found here
 
Worshipping at Home
Last week we provided a worship at home sheet.  We will endeavour to coordinate this for the coming weeks.  A new section on the Singing the Faith plus website has been created to host these materials, you can find this here.  If you are willing to draft a similar act of worship please email Gabriella Mahadeva mahadevag@methodistchurch.org.uk who will send you guidelines and allocate you a particular Sunday.
 
We continue to hold you in prayer at this challenging time.
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